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17 March 2022

Thank you for your email dated 20 February 2022 requesting under the Official Information Act
1982 (the Act) the following information:

e How many Kiwibuild houses will be listed this year in Auckland particularly in west
Auckland?

Kiwibuild homes are listed for sale at a time determined between the developer and Kainga Ora
— Homes and Communities and although there are a number of KiwiBuild developments and
homes under construction in Auckland, there are no confirmed listings for sale, particularly in
West Auckland, at this stage.

As at the end of January 2022, there were 917 KiwiBuild homes under construction, mainly in
Auckland. As the homes are confirmed for sale and become available to buy, they will be
promoted by the developer and listed on the KiwiBuild website. If you have not already done so,
we would encourage you to sign up for the KiwiBuild mailing list to ensure you get the latest
KiwiBuild news and home updates. You can sign up here: https://www.kiwibuild.govt.nz/

Please note that Kainga Ora proactively releases our responses to official information requests
where possible. Our response to your request may be published at htips://kaingaora.govt.nz/
publications/official-information-requests/ with your personal information removed.

Yours sincerely

James Kennelly
Team Leader, Government Relations





